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II Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast

heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.
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Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well. The lectureship was a great
success. It was very well attended. All of our
graduates and students did a fantastic job with their
assigned topics. You can go online to the schools
face book page and view all the lectures. They can be
viewed on the youtube page as well.

After the lectureship we did have an outbreak of
covid. Nine people who attended the lectureship
ended up sick. Sherry and I were two of the nine. I
have recovered well and Sherry is recovering now.
We both were given the new covid medicine called
Paxlovid. It seemed to really help.

After the lectureship we had our graduation. We
had four students to graduate. Josh Alley, Alek Aker,
Kyle LaForce and Dustin Tinsley. The rest of the
students are looking forward to a short break before
the next quarter begins. During this short break, I
will be doing some travelling to middle Tennessee to
speak for some supporters. As for right now, we have
three students starting in the fall. They are very eager
to get started.

We want to thank you for all the support that you
send to us while laboring here at the school. Without
your support this school and work would not be
possible. You are an answer to all of our prayers and
may God continue to bless you.

In His Service
Jeff Johnson




